
Urn  

Jointly, the Buxton HAZ and High Peak Borough Council are funding the 

reinstatement of one of the 12 missing urns that was removed due to safety 

concerns several years ago. The urns are Grade II* listed, and a new urn is being 

carved by a specialist contractor to match the existing urns exactly. It is being 

carved in Bath stone and once complete it will be stored at the stone yard to 

case harden for a year before finally being reinstated on the Slopes.   
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